
From: SCEIS, Alert <Alert.SCEIS@sceis.sc.gov> 
To: SCEIS, Alert <Alert.SCEIS@sceis.sc.gov>

Date: 1/21/2015 9:35:08 AM 
Subject: BW Data for Finance is Not Current

From: Alert.SCEIS@sceis.sc.gov

To: SCEIS Alert Recipients, AST Leads, HR Directors, Procurement Directors, Finance Directors 

CC: SCEIS Project Team, SCEIS Alerts, SCEIS Service Desk 

Subject: BW Data for Finance is Not Current

Good Morning:

The SCEIS Business Warehouse (BW) Team determined that the overnight update to BW Finance reports 
was delayed and will continue to run throughout the day. Financial data processed in Enterprise Central 
Component (ECC) on Tuesday, January 20 will not be displayed on BW Finance reports until the BW
update has completed.

If you have generated Finance reports this morning, Wednesday, January 21, please be aware that they
might contain data that is not current. We will notify you when the update is complete and the Finance 
data in BW is current again.

If you have any questions about this, please contact the SCEIS Service Desk at (803) 896-0001 (select
option 1 for SCEIS help) or email the Service Desk using the form at the following link: http://www.sceis.sc. 
gov/requests/.

Thank you,
The SCEIS Team
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